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President’s Corner 

 

 

2019 Calendar 

Meeting, Wed.1/9, 7:30PM 

Meeting, Wed.2/6, 7:30PM 
    
Meeting, Sat  3/2, 6:00PM  

Toms Rv.Int. North School 

Flea Market, Sun 3/3, 6:00AM 

Meeting ,Wed.4/3,7:30PM  

Meeting, Wed.5/1, 7:30PM 

**Meeting, Sat.6/1, 7:30PM 

Picnic, Sun.7/21/19 10:00AM 

**Meeting, Sat.9/7,7:30PM 

Meeting, Wed.10/2,7:30PM 

Meeting, Wed.11/6,7:30PM 

**Meeting,Sat.12/7,7:30PM 

**Saturday meetings, please 

 bring a covered dish 
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Greetings,  
  We are coming up on the month of June, perhaps 
the best surfcasting month of the spring! Currently 
there are blues and bass available for most who put 
the time in both the back bays and the ocean front. 
Fluke season opened last Friday and they are stacked 
in most of the popular hot spots! With the summer 
approaching so are the BSC events, this meeting is the 
place to be if you want in on the BSC fluke trip. The 
trip is august 18th and the space is limited to 25 so 
make sure you attend to sign up.  
Shark fest will be held July 28th, perhaps one of the 
most heavily attended BSC events, and for good 
reason! Hopefully the sharks show up for us this year. 
More info to come.  
The picnic is also fast approaching, please look out 
for a face book event to show up soon. When you see 
it please let us know if you’re coming, there will be a 
tab to click that says you’ll be attending. This way we 
will be able to better manage the food budget and 
limit both overages and shortages of supplies and 
goodies for those who attend.  
We had the BSC catch and release tournament last 
week and it was once again a great success, special 
thanks to Steve Perna and all who helped put it 
together! Steve will have all the results and the recap 
at Saturday’s meeting. We hope to see everyone 
there!!!! 
 
Tight lines, John  
 
John  

 
 
 

Hi Folks:  
At the end of February I had high 
hopes of an early start this Spring. 
Temperatures were  
in the high 60’s, bunker and bass 
were spotted in Raritan Bay, things 

 

 

 
     
JOHN 
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Upcoming BSC Events in January: 
January Guest Speakers – Fred Bogue will present an overview of the BSC Youth 
Education program. The BSC has hosted a youth fishing day for over 10 years. It is our 
hope that we can host two events this year. The Youth Education budget has the funds 
to support a second event, now all we need is club member participation to make it 
happen. 
BSC 50th Anniversary – The BSC will be celebrating its 50th anniversary in 2016. In 
preparation for that upcoming milestone, the executive board is looking to establish a 
small committee to begin developing ideas on how to celebrate. The committee will 
investigate things like a commemorative logo for hats/t-shirts/banners, special events, 
and fundraising ideas to make these things happen. If you’d like to participate on this 
committee, add your name to the sign-up sheet that I’ll bring to the meeting.  
Monthly Meeting Date/Time - Our meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 7th. 
We plan to start the Youth Education presentation promptly at 7:30pm. 
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BSC Booster Club  Note - All 2019 20 year Lifetime Member’s Dues of $1. A Month Will Be Covered By the 

BSC Booster Club                           

GOLD - $30. >  SILVER - $20. > BRONZE - $10 

 
 

The BSC Fluke Fishing Trip will be held on Sunday August 18 from 6:30AM 
to approximately 2:00PM on the Miss Michelle in Point Pleasant.  
The trip will be available to the first 25 paid BSC members at a cost of $45 
per member. The cost reflects a BSC contribution and includes the fare, 
mate tips, bottled water and lunch sandwiches or wraps. 
Signup will be accomplished at the Saturday June 1 BSC meeting where we 
expect to hit the 25 paid members. If you can’t be at this meeting, please 
make arrangement for your signup and payment to be brought to the 
meeting with an attending member. Your name, email and phone number 
will be needed for signup. 
If you have any questions, please contact Roger Il Grande via cell at 607-778-
9302 or email ilgrander@aol.com 

 7th Annual BSC Sharkfest & Bonfire 
Sunday, July 28 IBSP @ A21. 6:00pm to ?? 

Hold the date for our 7th Annual Sharkfest at IBSP. 
Once again the club will be providing food. Using the club's Weber kettle grills we plan to 

have hot dogs and various sausages (feel free to bring your own additional items to throw 

on the hot grills). We will have littleneck clams all ready to be put on the grill. Plus various 

salads, snacks, drinks and all the vital ingredients for smores. 

We will also be providing bunker & other baits to be used for sharking. 

We will be meeting on the beach in IBSP at A21. For those with a buggy pass drive on up 

and for those attending who do not have a pass you can park in the lot adjacent to the A21 

and follow the path to the beach. Bathrooms are available in the A21 parking lot. 

For those interested in shark fishing please bring your largest bait pole, a spike, 3-4oz 

weights and a shark rig (basic bunker chunking rig but made with wire vs mono). 

We have never had an official "guest" policy for this event, but as it has grown over the 

years we need to address it to make sure the overall expense to the club does not become 

an issue. As suggested at one of our meetings I will have a "Guest Donation" jar at the 

event. If you have adult non members guests attend with you please leave a donation in the 

jar to cover some of the cost. A donation is not required for club members, their immediate 

family and any children of members or guests. 

I have several indispensable helpers.....but are always looking for more 

assistance. If you can assist before or at the event please let me know. 

Any questions please reach out to me at srperna@aol.com or 732.221.0540. 

Please come out and enjoy a wonderful night on the beach for the whole family. 
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